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            Transforming Lives”

December 2018  

Dear Friends of FEISA, we’ve finished another year knowing the Lord’s good hand upon us, and with each of you faithfully walking alongside us. We give thanks to God for your lives, for the fact that God has put FEISA in your hearts and because you are a great blessing to our Institution and to each one of us individually. 

Academy Activities

Another group of students has finished their teacher training, a number of the degree students have defended their theses and others have made good progress towards defending their theses next year. 

We had our Thanksgiving Service for the Third-Year students and it was a lovely occasion. Bishop Peter gave a really appropriate word for our students, who are now about to take on the great responsibility of actually teaching young children. 

We have also had our graduation ceremony for the students who finished in 2016 and for the degree students. (There are some photos of the occasion further on). Our students’ art and craft work was showcased in an end of year Arts Festival. It was really satisfying to see the effort that the students had made being reflected in their presentations. Both we and the children enjoyed every piece which was performed.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are so thankful for all God’s provision for the Toy Library; for the children who have been reached with the word of God and for the blessing of watching them play with freedom and learn through playing.


Reasons for Praise and Thanksgiving
· We thank God for every one of you.
· We give thanks for successfully completing another year and at the same time, as always, learning new things. 
· For provision and protection during this year’s work in FEISA. 
· For the students who were able to graduate this year.
· That God has given us good health and the strength to finish the year.
Prayer Requests
· For new students to enrol for 2019.
· For the acceptance and implementation of our proposals for new projects, which we presented on 13th December. 
· For financial provision to be able to complete the work on our building: new air-conditioning, new books, improvements to the IT room.
· For wisdom as we approach the 2019 academic year. May God give us intelligence, wisdom and creativity to be able to achieve all that is involved in our work, particularly with regards to how we coordinate the teaching practices programme.
· For the resources to be able to replace a lot of our toys and games in the Toy Library.
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Thanksgiving Service
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Graduation Ceremony
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End of Year Arts Festival
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Defending their theses:
Debora Reger
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Katiha Rodríguez
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